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“Somewhere Over There.” 

The following letter was received by Miss Eula Edwards from her 

cousin Pvt. Kennie R Andrews, somewhere in France. 

Dear Cousin, I will write you a few lines tonight to let you know I 

am well hope this will find you all OK and having lots of fun, I 
sure wish I was back at Whitehead for a while, I bet I could have a 

nice time. I just got through some very hard battles; we lost two 

guns but no men; so I guess we will get a few days rest. We have 

been on the front over seven months already without relief, so I 
guess we will go back of the lines for a rest. Hope we will get back 

in some big town; we will sure have a fine time. I will send you a 

sample of the French money and a card picture, one showing a big 

tank we use they are mounted with 8 inch guns and machine guns 
and from 4 to 8 men to a tank, and one having the big [illegible] 

that carries food and ammunition to the front. I can’t think of 

anything else so I will close. Tell all hello for me and answer real 

soon. 

  


